Report of the Web Manager
June 2023

This has been a year of changes.

At the SAYMA sessions in June 2022, the Web Manager position was left unfilled.
An ad hoc Web Manager Support Committee was subsequently formed to draft a
new position description for the Web Manager. The ad hoc committee also
drafted a committee description for a standing Web Manager Support
Committee. Friends approved both in October at RM 149.

In March at RM 150, | was approved to serve as web manager.

Committee clerks: please let me know if you would like space on sayma.org to
publish news and information on whatever work you are doing.

Meeting clerks and SAYMA Reps, or anyone else who spots something incorrect
or out of date: please help me keep your meeting’s information current on the
sayma.org website.

Our website exists to serve all of SAYMA. If you feel you are not being served,
please be in touch.

Respectfully submitted,
Charlie Wilton

SAYMA web manager
web@sayma.org



